
5224
Sponsor(s): Senators Prentice, Patterson, Haugen, Horn, Oke,
Jacobsen and Kohl-Welles; by request of Department of
Transportation

Brief Description: Redeveloping King Street railroad station.

SB 5224 - DIGEST

(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 1ST SUB)

Recognizes that the redevelopment of the King Street railroad
station depot, along with necessary and related properties, is
critical to its continued functioning as a transportation hub and
finds that innovative funding arrangements can materially assist in
furthering the redevelopment at reduced public expense.


